
Weather/Emergency Procedures 
 

Information concerning closings, delayed openings, and early dismissals are 
posted on local television stations, television web sites and the district website. 
Parents who have not “opted-out” of the T/E all-call system will also receive a 

recorded message with weather or emergency information. 
 

 
The TESD hotline number is 610-240-1970. As updates occur the message 

will be updated on closings, delayed openings, and early dismissals. 
 
 

 
TESD Schools - Closed: 
When TESD schools are closed due to weather conditions or other emergencies, 
no district transportation will be provided, this includes non-public school 
students. 
 
TESD Schools - Delayed Opening: 
If TESD experiences a delayed opening due to weather or another emergency, 
all transportation, including non-public transportation, will also be delayed. 
 
TESD Schools - Early Dismissal: 
If the school district deems the weather conditions to be a safety issue during the 
school day and public schools close early, non-public schools will be notified to 
release their students for early transportation home. 
 
Non-Public Schools - Delayed Opening/ Early Dismissal: 
If a non-public school experiences a delayed opening due to weather or other 
emergency or deems the weather conditions to be a safety issue during the 
school day and closes early, please contact the Transportation Department to 
confirm transportation arrangements. 
 
 
 

Please keep a copy of this information handy for easy reference 
 throughout the year. 

 
 

Thank you! 


